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We want to thank Grant for his service on this Board. This type of service is one of the most difficult
volunteer roles any could undertake. The responsibility of our HOA president is to protect, maintain and
enhance the common property and amenities and to protect members and guests. Grant distinguished
himself by handling all of these responsibilities in exceptional fashion. He led us through very difficult
times and leaves this board with the community well maintained, financially sound and with improved
facilities and amenities. On both a professional and personal level we are grateful for his service to this
community.

These are difficult times presenting this board with very tough decisions to make. We ask all members
and guests to act safely at all times. Please follow safety guidelines issued by the government authorities
and our management company. As our community begins to reopen under the state’s phase one
guidelines we need your help to make this safe and enjoyable.

I would like to thank all of the KW staff for the hard work and the positive attitude during this difficult
time. All of the feedback that | received from the community relating to the management and staff over
the last few months has been positive. Also, thanks to all of the volunteers who helped with all of the
projects that were completed recently. This benefits the community financially and in terms of timing of
the projects.



